To Whom It May Concern,

Hello, I am writing on behalf of Morels Cafe, 619 Baxter Ave, to inform you of a
neighborhood meeting we are holding on Monday, February 12th at 10 a.m. The
meeting is being held to answer any questions or concerns that you may have in regards
to the permit we are obtaining that will enable Morels to serve beer outside. The cafe is
closed that day but if you come to the front door, we will be there to answer it.

Thank you for your time,

Rani Newman
Morels Cafe

619 Baxter Avenue
502-409-5916
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Two main concerns were brought up at the neighborhood meeting, both were addressed by the

owner of Morels Cafe, Stanley Chase

-Will the cafe be applying for a 4 a.m. liquor license?

Morels Cafe encourages being a grab ‘n’ go cafe, they have no interest in being open that late.

As of now their hours are: Monday: Closed
Tuesday-Thursday: 11-8
Friday-Saturday: 11-9
Sunday: 11-7
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According to Chase, they would possibly extend their hours by an hour.

-How will parking be affected?
Again, Morels encourages a grab ‘'n’ go atmosphere which elicits a high customer turnover rate.

The cafe is also small and often there is not enough space for people to get a table; many

customers get take out. Chase does not think parking will be affected by the new permit.



Neighborhood Meeting Attendance Sheet
Lisa Santos (Neighborhood Association)
Mike Redman
Stanley Chase (Owner: Morels Cafe)

Brian Dettman (Lawyer representing CUP)
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Rani Newman (Representative for CUP)
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